
Hi Chair Houghton, 

 

When I testified to your Committee you asked to get back to you with answers to 

2 questions: 

  

How many students are currently waitlisted for the Nursing Forgivable Loan 

program?  There are currently no students waitlisted for the nursing forgivable 

loan program.  All students were recently able to be funded with funds not utilized 

by students who had been awarded earlier in the year. 

  

What is the number of out-of-state students who attend an out-of-state college 

and receive the Nursing Forgivable Loan Program?  The answer is zero.  We 

have 11 out-of-state students who receive the Nursing forgivable loan.  One 

attends UVM, 2 attend Castleton and 8 attend VTC. 

  

Please let me know if there is anything else that VSAC can do support you or 

your committee. 

  

All the best, 

Marilyn 

 


